Two new public art works which were
featured at this year’s Sculptures by the
Sea, Cottesloe, are being relocated to
their new homes in Winthrop and Bulll
Creek in the City of Melville.

The new artworks include
ReGeneration by Sonia Payes and
Pilgrim by Russell Sheridan.

The first installation, ReGeneration, has
already been installed at Robert Street
Park, corner Leach Highway and North
Lake Road in Winthrop.

The award-winning sculpture was
featured at the recent 2016 Sculptures
by the Sea, Cottesloe - it features three
components of a white, four faced
goddess emerging from the ground

created using thousands of photos
of the Australian artist’s daughter, to
represent a new breed of all-knowing
humanity with foresight, hindsight,
benevolence and power.

With a public art collection consisting
of over 70 artworks the City has long
recognised the role public art plays

in contributing to a person’s sense of
place and enhancing public spaces,
as well celebrating cultural identity and
responding to community aspirations.

For more information regarding the
City’s art collection, projects and
exhibitions, please visit
www.melvillecity.com.au/arts or
call 1300 635 845 | 9364 0666.



